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We Respect. We are Proud. We Succeed. 

We expect school to be open as normal tomorrow, Monday 4th December. The overnight forecast 
suggests there will be heavy rain and a chance of icy conditions early on. Given the likely slushy / icy 
conditions expected in the morning, students are allowed to wear appropriate footwear that better suits 
these conditions whilst they last. 
  
Should anything change overnight we will communicate via the school website and school comms as early 
as possible in the morning. For now, assume we are open as normal. 
 


